
From: Bolick, Leigh <Leigh.Bolick@dss.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

lillian.b.koller@gmail.comlillian.b.koller@gmail.com
Koller, LillianLillian.B.Koller@dss.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

CC: Williamson, VirginiaVirginia.Williamson@dss.sc.gov
Date: 8/5/2013 10:50:08 AM

Subject: RE: Proposed Comments on Child Care Federal Regs
Attachments: Letter Proposed CCDF Federal Regs.docx

Attached is the final with Christian’s changes.  I wanted to give a few cost examples, so I highlighted those sentences 
so you could look at them.  Other states are including examples.
 
Let me know if you want changes; otherwise I will send them before I leave today.
 
I was in Washington last week for our yearly meeting with the feds.  I think states were shocked by what they said.  
Some highlights:
 

·         No discussion of the proposed regs was allowed.
·         They stated that when the rule passed, they would establish benchmarks for states.
·         The nature of their relationship with the states would “change”.
·         They would be spending much more money on monitoring states.
·         They urged everyone to contact members of Congress during the August break to voice our support of the 

regs.
 
Their approach was very adversarial, which is a marked change in how this block grant has been managed in the past.
 
L
 
 
Leigh Bolick, Director
Division of Early Care and Education
South Carolina Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-1520
leigh.bolick@dss.sc.gov
803-898-7134

 
 
 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 2:14 PM
 
To: Bolick, Leigh; lillian.b.koller@gmail.com; Koller, Lillian; Baker, Josh
 
Cc: Williamson, Virginia
 
Subject: RE: Proposed Comments on Child Care Federal Regs
 
                Thanks – we have a few tweaks for your consideration.
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CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bolick, Leigh [mailto:Leigh.Bolick@dss.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 6:25 PM
 
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com; Koller, Lillian; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh
 
Cc: Williamson, Virginia
 
Subject: Proposed Comments on Child Care Federal Regs
 
When I met with Christian about our concerns about the proposed federal regulations for CCDF, we agreed that I 
would write a letter, to be signed by Lillian, to provide formal comments to the feds.
 
I have read the draft letter from the American Public Human Services Association (APHSA) on behalf of all the states, 
and it is very similar to this one.
 
Comments are due Monday Aug 5, and I am in Washington all next week.  So I am copying everyone (and including 
our comment document for your reading pleasure).  If you can get comments back to me I will finalize next weekend 
when I return, and get Lillian’s final approval on Monday Aug. 5 to send.
 
I am available by cell and email all week.
 
L
 
Leigh Bolick, Director
Division of Early Care and Education
South Carolina Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-1520
leigh.bolick@dss.sc.gov
803-898-7134
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